
Chovan Winter 2016 Prayer Letter 
 
Dear Supporters and Prayer Partners, 
  
 " Faithful is He that calleth you, who also will do it." (I Thess. 5:24)    And 
"do it" He did throughout all of this year of 2016.  Your faithful support and 
constant prayers were "availing much" on our behalf.  We are so grateful 
for each church and individual who had a part in our ministry. 
 
We rejoice to share that we have fulfilled the schedule assigned to us by 
the Heavenly Headquarters.  We preached the saving Gospel of Jesus 
Christ and brought messages of revival to the Saints of God in the 
countries of Israel, England, France, Hungary, Philippines, Peru and 
Canada.  We ministered in the states of FL, TX, OK, SD, MN, PA, CT, MA, 
NY, MI, OH, AZ, SC, NE, KS, ID, OR, and WA. (18 states, in that order, 
with foreign trips in between.) 
 
These meetings were used by God to produce fruit for His glory.  We saw 
souls saved and believers restored, revived, refreshed, reclaimed, rebuked, 
re-calibrated and rescued. 
 
We look forward to a full 2017 schedule and depend our Lord for wisdom, 
health, energy, stamina,  safety, finances and spiritual power.  May you 
fulfill 1 Sam. 10:26, "....and there went with him a band of men, whose 
hearts God had touched".  So, come with us through this next year. Just as 
Aaron and Hur stayed up the arms of Moses, we need those of you whom 
God has called to continue to hold up our hands. 
 
We trust that each of you will enjoy a very fruitful new year.  We will try to 
communicate with you again at least once a quarter. 
 
God bless and use you, 
 
Evangelist Randy &Grace Chovan  
 
 
  
--  
Evangelist Randall D. Chovan 
"We preach not ourselves, but Christ..." 


